
Melinda Yee Franklin  
Managing Director 
Corporate and Government Affairs – 
Western Region  
 

June 17, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Jerome Horton and Members 
California State Board of Equalization 
P.O. Box 942879 
Sacramento, CA  94279 

Re:  Interested Parties Process – Representative Period for Certificated Air Carriers and Scheduled Air 
Taxi Operators: 

Dear Chairman Horton: 
 
As required by Revenue Taxation Code 1153 Tax Rule 202, the Board of Equalization must annually 
designate the representative period which shall be used by all assessors in assessing the aircraft of each 
carrier for the coming tax year. 
 
United Airlines respectfully request that the Board maintain the current representative period designation.  
 
Thank you in advance for you favorable consideration of this request.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
me at (650) 635-2080 if you have any questions or need further information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melinda Yee Franklin 

Address: San Francisco International Airport-SFOGV  
642 West Cargo Road, Mezzanine 
San Francisco, CA 94128 
p) (650) 635-2080 
Melinda.franklin@united.com 




